
Foundation Stage Newsletter

“You’re amazing, just the way you are.”

Reception

This half term, we are going to be 
focussing on The Gruffalo, The 
Gingerbread Man  and Treasury of Songs 
by Julia Donaldson. 

In phonics, we will be continuing with our 
RWI scheme. The children will be 
assessed every 4-6 weeks and learn new 
sounds accordingly. 

In Maths, we will be continuing to deepen 
our understanding of numbers 1-5, 
number bonds, properties of simple 2D 
shapes and patterns. 

The EYFS Team.

Autumn Term 1 
Thank you to everyone for helping to making the first half term a successful and 
enjoyable experience. The children have all settled in beautifully and made some 

wonderful new friendships. It was so lovely to see so many parents attend our first stay 
and play session- we had a great time! 

Twitter
We update our school Twitter regularly 
with photographs of the children 
exploring in EYFS. Please take a look 
@BroadacreSch

Nursery

This half term, the nursery children will 
be looking at the following books: 
Scarecrow’s Secret, Postman Bear and 
Father Christmas Needs A Wee. The 
children will be completing a variety of 
activities related to these. 

In phonics, we will be looking at 
instrumental sounds and body percussion. 

In Maths, we will be looking at counting 
and subtilizing, as well as gaining an 
understanding of counting small groups of 
objects.

Tapestry
FS2’s homework will usually be done via 
Tapestry. This will be sent out on a Friday 
and is due on a Wednesday. If you need any 
support with this, please speak to a 
member of staff. 

Weather
As the weather is worsening, we would 
really appreciate it if you could provide 
your child with a named bag of spare 
clothes – including socks. This can stay at 
school on the child’s peg. It would also be 
great if you could bring a named pair of 
wellies and a waterproof suit/waterproof 
trousers that the children can keep at 
school as our outside area can become 
very wet. 

Dates

Monday 12th December – Mrs Rookyard’s 
Christmas Nativity (2:30pm)

Tuesday 13th December – Miss Gwilliam’s 
Christmas Nativity (9:30am)

Wednesday 14th December – Nursery 
Christmas performance (9:30am or 2pm)

Thursday 15th December – Miss Purling’s 
Christmas Nativity (9:30am)


